
I strongly oppose HB1222!  

The Democratic Party is losing big, and they still don’t get it! Americans—

including Marylanders—demand a secure border and safe communities, free 

from violent criminals. 

Yet, HB1222 prioritizes protecting dangerous illegal rapists and murderers from 

deportation instead of protecting innocent people. This is lawlessness at its 

worst. 

Marylanders deserve leaders who uphold the law, not corrupt politicians who 

shield criminals. It’s time to hold them accountable and reject their reckless, 

pro-criminal agenda! 

 

Vote NO on HB1222. 

 

Nancy 

Howard County 

 


